SPECIAL THANKS

To Jennifer Dimmer for leading our worship service on July 7.

To Louise Mollinger for hosting a Guided Personal Reflection on July 7 and to Louise and David Franks for hosting Fellowship Hour on July 7.

To Rhonda Thompson and Terry McManus for hosting a Game Night and Ice Cream Social on July 10.

To Jane Schwacher for sending celebration cards to our members and friends.

To Jennifer Dimmer for coordinating the church pool party at Pirate's Hollow (and ice cream at church beforehand) on July 21.

To Renee Proctor for coordinating the Back to School Supply Collection on behalf of the Community Outreach Team, and to everyone who has contributed.

To everyone who has donated markers for our Church School program.

To the person (who wishes to remain anonymous) who weeded the patio mid-July.

To Mike Dimmer for regularly cutting the church grass, edging the sidewalks and pruning and weeding.

To Lorraine Halls for serving as our liaison to The Food Pantry. Lorraine drops off our food contributions and has also coordinated the use of our classroom space as a staging area for the mobile food pantry initiative.

To those who helped with our Church Grounds Workday at the end of June - Mike Dimmer, Jeanne Mantsch, Don and Susan Niederfrank, Scott Symes, and Claude Zimmerman.

To Tracy Greymont who continues to arrange Pulpit Supply and welcomes our guest leaders each Sunday.

To the Property Team for opening and closing the church every Sunday morning.

To Mike Spalding for helping to select hymns each week.

IN OUR PRAYERS

Sherri Melichar. Sherri broke her wrist at the end of June and underwent surgery.

Bev and Joe Mueller.

Eva Perez. Eva is experiencing challenges with her Crohn's Disease.

THURSDAY MORNING MEN'S BREAKFAST

Men's Breakfast meets every Thursday morning year-round at 8:00 at The Beacon restaurant, located downtown Port Washington on the first floor of The Harborview hotel. Come join them!

PAGE 10